Bristol Fire

Department

Inter Office Memorandum

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

To:
From: Michael DeMello, Fire Chief
cc: File

Date: September 8, 2022

Re: License Recommendation, September 21 Council Meeting

The fire department has reviewed the license request presented as follows:

1. Modification of Existing License Closing time

Jordan Sawyer d/b/a Brick Pizza 500 Wood St., Unit 211

There are no outstanding fire code deficiencies and no objection to the license request
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